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Oregon does not need HB2001A. Please vote against it.

Comp plans are already required to have a 20 year housing supply of ALL types of housing,
including single family residential housing.
Single Family neighborhoods should not be zoned out by a state mandate!

In addition, the unintentional consequences of this bill, like no parking requirements, a
reduction of our beautiful tree canopy in many neighborhoods, the creation of UNaffordable
housing (that's serious and real), and the big one- the elimination of single family
neighborhoods far outweigh the supposed solution to our housing affordability crisis: this is
not that solution!

We would also be losing all local control.

Please vote against this.

Catherine Wilson 
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